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Testimony of a man getting discipled to know God through His Word 

 
 

 

 

Board Members 
 

LOGOS Leaders Outreach  
operates through prayer and financial 
donations from supporters.  Board 
members Scott Pappas, Clint Bawcom, 
Dougal Cameron, Doug George, Adam 
Seals, Jerry Walker and Darin 
determine the required amount of 
support to cover ministry expenses 
including salary, with contributions 
receiving 501 (c) (3) tax-deduction 
receipts (EIN: 26-2834892). 

 
 

Serving on the Advisory Board, 
we have Jacob Baker, Carter 
Bechtol, Dirk Cameron, Dr. 
Steve Carpenter, Kenny 
DuBose, Dr. Frank Dunlap, 
Taylor Guess, Dr. Wendell 
Johnston, Bill McKenzie, John 
Meredith and David Moore. 

 

 dsm@logosleadersoutreach.org 

 

 

During the year 

everyone receiving this 

gets prayed for still by 

name at least once for 

each letter, so please 

request prayers about 

anything going on or 

others you know with 

needs whenever you’d 

like to have something 

special offered.   

 

 

If anyone wants to support LOGOS 

Leaders Outreach in establishing 

the ministry, please prayerfully 

consider a onetime gift or if 

possible investing $25 monthly 

(that average with local support 

would cover costs to sustain the 

ongoing discipleship). 

 

www.logosleadersoutreach.org 2203 Briarmead, Houston, TX  77057 713-545-6434 

I have been meeting with Darin for 2 1/2 years 

and have enjoyed getting to know him. Over this 

time, whenever I asked Darin the question as to 

what is the root cause of lack of peace in my life 

and the life of others, he has given me the same 

answer over and over again - "Not reading God's 

Word." Finally, after ignoring this advice for so 

long, I found myself with no other choice than 

to actually do what he was encouraging me to 

do all along. Two weeks ago, I purchased the 

"Life Principles Bible by Dr. Charles Stanley" and 

started reading the book of Acts. Since then I 

have increased in my knowledge with regards to 

the foundations of my faith in Jesus. Now our 

lunch conversations are no longer about my 

problems and those of others, but rather on 

questions I have with regards to Scripture. I 

guess I finally realized that discipleship is a 

marathon and I am thankful to God for having a 

man like Darin in my life! 


